
 

 

 
 

Expression of Interest to host Japanese International students. 
 
Mount Annan High School will be hosting a group of Japanese students from the 1st to 

the 8th of August  2024. The Japanese students will be aged between 15 to 17 and we 

are looking for MAHS families to host pairs of students during this time. Some of the 

responsibilities include; daily transport to and from the school (this includes public 

transport), students are required to have their own beds (not a mattress on the floor) 

and be provided with three meals a day. Financial assistance is available to the 

successful families.  

 

If you are interested in hosting two students during this time please email mountannan-

h.school@det.nsw.edu.au and attention the email to Emilia Calabria.  

 

Further information will be provided to interested families.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Emilia Calabria 

Head Teacher CAPA 

 


